
I learnt to play the piano  as a child,  working through the 
grades into my teenage years and  I have played ever since.  
For several years I have been teaching children to play the 
piano, running a small music school from my home.

I  worked at Holland School as a Teaching Assistant for over 5 
years and know many of the children.  I am delighted to now 
have the opportunity to return to Holland School and offer 
your child piano lessons.

I believe the emphasis should be on having fun and I love 
being part of a student’s musical learning journey.

My charges are:

£8 for a 20 minute lesson or
£11 for a 30 minute lesson

If you are interested or would like more information please feel 
free to contact me at: lessons.at.lauras@gmail.com

Please note that if you are interested, it would be beneficial if 
your child had access to a piano or keyboard at home so they 
can practise in between lessons.

If you wish to go ahead please complete the application form 
and return to the school office

Calling all budding pianists!! 

Thank you! 


